
We had a lovely term celebrating lots of important events and festivals. 

We started the term discussing fireworks! The children were very excited to share their 

experiences of seeing the bright colours and hearing the loud bangs in the night sky. This 

supported our story ‘The Festival of Lights’. Reception worked together to decorate their 

home to celebrate Diwali.  

                                                                      
During the story topic ‘Into the Woods’, we had an exciting visit from the Gruffalo! we made 

maps and followed clues to find different creatures. The children made some fantastic 

pictures using the adjectives to describe the characters and where they live.  

                    

In maths, we have been trying really hard to develop our subitising skills. We can recognise 

small patterns of numbers without having to count! We have enjoyed number hunts and 

grouping objects to develop our number recognition.  

 

 

                                                         
 

 

Resilience 

*Not giving up 

*Achieving their goals 
*Working together 

Relationships 

*Supporting each other 

*Having fun together 
*Sharing ideas 

Reusing our 

pumpkins in the 

creative area. 
Respect 

We dressed up and 

enjoyed a day of spotty 

activities to raise money 

for Children In Need.  

 

 

Responsibility 

We designed a pattern and 

used colours and tools to 

transfer the pattern onto 

our bonfire bread! It was 

so yummy! 

 


